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Jackura, Allison

From: Steve Mallon <steve@downtownhampton.com>
Sent: Friday, June 10, 2022 9:29 AM
To: Jackura, Allison
Cc: O'Neill, Terry; rtripp@coliseumcentral.com; director@phoebusva.com; Hayes, Michael; 

Whipple, Donald; DeBose, Dominique; Rigney, Chuck; Brown, Bonnie; Rick Bagley; John 
Ishon

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Restaurant ABC License Zoning Regs

Allison: 
 
Thank you for your efforts in helping DHDP work with the Downtown Hampton restaurant community 
answering questions they had regarding the Restaurant Zoning changes. We provided a copy via 
email of the information you shared to all restaurant owners and operators in the District, to include 
the Vanguard, which is just outside our boundaries.  
 
We have not received any questions, or comments from these restaurants. I reached out to the 
owner of three restaurants that initially had several questions and concerns, and when we spoke 
yesterday he shared that his questions have been answered. 
 
Therefore, I believe the changes proposed by the City to be acceptable to the restaurant businesses 
and DHDP. 
 
Thank you again for all of your assistance. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Stephen M. Mallon 
Executive Director 
 
 
 
On Mon, Jun 6, 2022 at 11:10 AM Jackura, Allison <Allison.Jackura@hampton.gov> wrote: 

Good morning all, 

I’ve attached a reformatted FAQ that you can feel free to distribute and use. If anyone has any questions that 
aren’t answered, please don’t hesitate to let me know. 

Thank you, 

Allison Jackura, AICP 

Deputy Zoning Administrator 

Community Development Department 
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22 Lincoln Street (3rd floor), Hampton, VA 23669 

Allison.Jackura@Hampton.gov  

Phone: (757) 728-5233 | Fax: (757) 728-2449 

Visit us on the web: www.hampton.gov 

 

This response is not an official order, requirement, decision or determination issued pursuant to Virginia Code Section 15.2-2307 

City of Hampton is pleased to announce our new and improved online permitting, inspections, and land applications portal site. 
Please click HERE [hampton-va.force.com] to be sent to the City of Hampton portal to submit applications, plans, and request 
inspections. You can also see the status of applications being processed by the Development Services Center as well as inspection 
status. 

From: O'Neill, Terry <toneill@hampton.gov>  
Sent: Monday, June 6, 2022 10:41 AM 
To: 'Steve Mallon' <steve@downtownhampton.com>; 'rtripp@coliseumcentral.com' 
<rtripp@coliseumcentral.com>; 'director@phoebusva.com' <director@phoebusva.com> 
Cc: Jackura, Allison <Allison.Jackura@hampton.gov>; Hayes, Michael <mdhayes@hampton.gov>; Whipple, 
Donald <dwhipple@hampton.gov>; DeBose, Dominique <dominique.debose@hampton.gov>; Rigney, Chuck 
<charles.rigney@hampton.gov>; Brown, Bonnie <bonnie.brown@hampton.gov> 
Subject: Restaurant ABC License Zoning Regs 

Let’s try this again. Let me know if you can access the attached file.  

Terry 


